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Your voice in the local community

IRVINE ROAD AREA RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION

This newsletter is delivered to all residents within the Irvine Road Area. If you do not wish to receive it, please contact Chairman David Kennedy at davidagkennedy@uwclub.net
Irvine Road Area Residents’ Association is a non-political organisation. It acts independently of any political party and is not affiliated to any other body which has as its objectives the
advancement of any political interest

IF YOU ARE NOT

ALREADY A MEMBER,

JOIN IRARA NOW
!

THE IRARA CAMPAIGN TO PRESERVE THE ANCIENT IRVINE ROAD ORCHARD AS A COMMUNITY RESOURCE AND LOCAL WILDLIFE RESERVE

Massive local support
for IRARA community
orchard plan 
The IRARA campaign to save the Irvine Road Orchard has received almost 100% backing from the local community, local councillors and
supporters from a much wider area. The petition was a great success, with virtually everyone we approached (only one abstention!)
being keen to add their support to our efforts to preserve the Local Wildlife Site for the community. 

Hamilton School have been particularly supportive as the orchard is within safe walking distance of the school and would represent a
superb natural and scientific resource for the pupils, who currently have no green space at all.

The IRARA online petition: The sites selection process will take a minimum
of a year and we are hoping that the petition will collect a substantial
number of signatures in that time. 

A big thank you and well done!
We would like to say a big thank you to everyone who helped spread
the word and offered support. The petition gained over 300 signatures
(which was excellent in just over a week, with the online petition on
the new IRARA website collecting another 230.

The sites allocation process, which is the first part of the consultation
for the New Local Development Framework, is scheduled to last until
2016, so we need to maintain the pressure on Colchester Borough
Council throughout this year to try and ensure that the orchard is not
included in the next round of development vandalism that Colchester
is due to suffer yet again. 
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One of the best ways of keeping this issue alive is for all concerned
members and residents to sign the online petition and encourage
friends, neighbours and residents from farther afield to get involved.

It doesn’t matter if you have already signed the ‘paper’ petition, we
expect the online version to become much larger and more
important, so it’s essential that all objections are recorded.

Visit our Facebook page
IRARA has a Facebook page, the address is:

www.facebook.com/IrvineRoadAreaResidentsAssociation

The IRARA Facebook page is becoming increasingly popular,
particularly with our younger residents, and we see it as a valuable
way of enabling people to stay in touch. Please visit it when you
have a spare few minutes, like it and recommend it to friends, family
and neighbours.

Other Residents’ Associations
As always, when we knock on front doors with a petition we are
asked why adjacent areas like Prettygate and the streets around
Hamilton School don’t have their own residents’ associations. The
short answer is, we don’t know. The Irvine Road Area Residents’
Association constitution limits us to the existing area, so we are
constantly having to turn away people from surrounding areas who
want to join us.

The obvious solution is for people living in the Prettygate and
Hamilton Road areas to form their own associations. Most of the
issues affecting us are equally important to residents of these areas,
so it would be very useful indeed to be able to work with other like
minded people preserve and improve the amenities in our end of
the town.

If you know anyone living in roads adjacent to the IRARA area,
why not suggest they form an association. We are quite happy to
share our experience and help and advise where we can. 

We know these areas need proper representation and would benefit
immensely from their own associations. Working together the wider
local community could be so much more effective.

Contact us on the details below:

davidagkennedy@uwclub.net    or:  info@irara.org.uk

Irvine Road Area Residents’ Association
Membership application/renewal form 2014/15
Annual membership of IRARA is £3.00 per household and is open to anyone living in Athelstan Road, Audley Road, Capel Road, Irvine Road and
adjacent parts of Maldon Road and Shrub End Road.  

Name:

Address:

Email address: I wish to receive newsletters via:   email B  hard copy B

Telephone No:

I/We wish to apply for membership  B I/We wish to renew our membership  B
Do you think the association should continue to fight for the preservation of our public open space for the benefit
of local children? Yes B No B 

Would you be interested in helping with some of 
the association’s activities (for example, leaflet drops, litter clearing etc.)  Yes B No B

Please fill in this form and hand it to your representative or send it to: Daniel Fox, IRARA Treasurer, 33 Irvine Road, Colchester CO3 3TR.

Member of Federation of
Colchester Residents’
Associations

Member of Open Spaces
Society 

The IRARA Facebook page: You can keep up to date with the latest issues
and post your ideas and opinions. It’s an easy way to stay in touch.

IRARA Social Evening
We have organised a get together for members and local residents
on Friday 24th April at 7.00pm at the West End Bowls Club at the
end of Eudo Road and Fitzgilbert Road (by the tennis courts on Shrub
End Road). Everyone is welcome (and the bar is very reasonable!),
so why not come along and say hello.

West End Bowls Club


